
Reception  

and Nursery 

Open 

Afternoon  

Thursday 3rd October 

at 3.30pm 

Children born between 1 September 2020 – 31 August 

2021 will be ready to start reception from September 

2025! 

 

We welcome new families to come along and 

meet our Early Years team, have fun playing 

in our early years classroom, sample the food 

from our school lunch menu and embark on a 

guided tour around the school with our Head 

teacher. 

 

To book a place email: 

admin@barningham.suffolk.sch.uk 

 

We look forward to meeting you soon! 

 

Tel: 01359 221297 
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